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Loving one another, building each other up 

 
 

13th September 2023 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
Pre-School 
 
Unfortunately we will need to close the pre-school on the following dates so that the staff can take part in 
necessary first aid training:-  
 

Thursday 21st September 
 
Wednesday 27th September 

 
Jo Powell will speak with you over the next few day so that we can arrange for your child to attend at other times 
these weeks so that they don’t miss out on session time. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Hayley McGoldrick 
Head Teacher 
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